
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you all for your magnificent, ongoing support for Gateway Academy in these 
unusual and challenging times. You will all be aware of the various school opening 
plans announced by the government in the last few days, along with a large amount 
of supporting information, guidance notes and ‘tool kits.’  

We are working through all this information in fine detail and developing our plans 
for partial re-opening accordingly. There is a great deal for us to consider and plan 
to ensure our Academy is COVID secure and as safe as possible for a phased 
return of children and staff.  

Please be patient with us for a few more days as we navigate our way through these 
complicated requirements. We will be updating you with clearer plans next week 
regarding the arrangements for June onwards. 

I hope you are keeping well and of course as always, if we can help in any way, 
please contact your class and support staff who are more than happy to help 
wherever possible. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Robinson 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


